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Tobermore Primary School
6 Maghera Road, Tobermore, BT45 5QB

	Tel: 028 7964 2254

Website: www.tobermoreps.com
info@tobermoreps.magherafelt.ni.sch.uk 


Principal: Mr. Ian Cheevers


19th January 2021
Dear Parent/Guardian,
The Department of Education and the Education Authority are requiring schools to continue recording attendance and absences as is usual practice.

The majority of pupils should be undertaking remote learning therefore the teacher requires evidence of engagement throughout the week, for your child to be recorded as ‘present’. Evidence should be sent daily.  This can be done using the following: - 

1) Uploading to SeeSaw; 

2) Uploading to Microsoft Teams; 

3) Uploading to Home Learning on School and  

4) Email to your child’s teacher. 

Schools have been instructed that, ‘if pupils are not engaging in remote learning then schools need to ascertain why.’  If the teacher has no evidence of your child learning from home, then your child will be recorded as absent.
The providing of evidence allows for the teacher to provide additional support if your child is finding something challenging and also allows them to plan the work for your chid more appropriately for the following week.

Examples of acceptable evidence (to be completed DAILY)

· Photos of the completed work.

· Scanned copies of the completed work.

· Work completed at home during the week left into school on a Friday.

If you wish to discuss this further, please call me on the school telephone number.

Yours sincerely

Mr Ian Cheevers

Principal 

